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From: Jim Watkins <jleewatkins@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 11:27 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Reglation of Retail Forex (Rin 3038-AC61)

I think this a bad ideal for all retail traders. It will give the big Banks and Hedge fund traders
an advantage over all small traders. Witch is not fair. It will take most of the small traders out of

the market.

This is not good.

Thank You
James L

Watkins.
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